[image: image1.png]Favorite Pets




[image: image2.png]



Dear Parents,

We look forward to seeing everybody at Open House next week on Tuesday the 19th at 7:00.  Thank you so much in advance for taking the time to come in and visit our classes at this very busy time of year! The children are very excited to know that you will be sitting in the chairs and hearing about all the great things they do!!
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Reader’s Workshop
The children got their own cozy reading areas this week and their own book bags last week. We are working on baseline assessments in reading and will be placing all the children in their reading groups. We are excited and looking forward to meeting with the groups and are thrilled about how motivated they are to learn!!!!!
Writer’s Workshop
We had our first Writer’s Workshop last week. We were so impressed with how independently the children worked!  We will be sending their work home so you can see how great their writing is progressing. The rest of the work 
will be kept in our Writing Folders in school and sent home periodically.
Mathematics

We have been working very hard on patterning and graphing. We are now 

learning to use tally marks to gather and analyze data more  efficiently. We are also working on simple math equations. We are using our math magnetic ten frames to quickly see quantities.  We also played Capture the Dots with partners this week.
Word Work

We are continuing our work with our names comparing the number of letters, syllable segments and writing it in upper and lowercase formation.  

Monarch Butterflies
Our butterflies are on the move!!! We are constantly thrilled by the ever changing forms of our will be butterflies!!! From dropped final skins to gold-rimmed chrysalis, our caterpillars are evolving! Please ask your child about the latest butterfly happenings!!!!

         The First Grade Team
